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September 25, 2023

Recognize a Deserving MCIA Member!

MCIA members are encouraged to submit nominations for the Honorary Premier Seed 
Grower, Premier Seed Grower, and Achievement in Crop Improvement awards, which will 
be presented at the MCIA Annual Meeting, January 24, 2024.

If you know a producer, seed conditioner, or supporter of MCIA deserving of recognition, 
or if you have questions about nomination requirements, please contact Roger Wippler at 
1-800-510-6242 or by e-mail at wippl002@umn.edu.
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The Honorary Premier Seed Grower Award, presented annually since 
1930, recognizes individuals not directly involved in the seed industry 
but who have actively supported the seed industry, the Minnesota Crop 
Improvement Association, and their local community.

•

The Premier Seed Grower Award has been presented annually since 
1929 to recognize individuals or partners involved in quality seed produc-
tion, active in the Minnesota Crop Improvement Association, and who 
provide excellent service to the seed industry.

•

The Achievement in Crop Improvement Award is MCIA’s highest honor 
and is presented annually to recognize exemplary service to the seed 
industry as well as outstanding leadership in agriculture and the local 
community.
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